
Dear Supervisors: 

 

With a sense of urgency I fully agree with all points of Resolution No. 21/Resolution of the 

Mendocino County Board of Supervisors REQUESTING SCIENTIFIC REVIEW OF 

JACKSON DEMONSTRATION STATE FOREST. 

 

I am a Mendocino resident and care deeply about this issue.  

 

This forest is a priceless asset to the coastal community. It is not only supremely beautiful but it 

ties us back to a historical heritage that gives us roots. Moreover, this is not the time to be cutting 

the trees that protect us in this age of climate crisis. This is an urgent matter. 

 

No amount of corporate profit can warrant the destruction of these trees and this uniquely 

meaningful space to our community. 

 

Suzanne Guerlac 

 


